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  MEETINGS 
 The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, September 15, 2016, at the K of 
C Hall at 7:00 PM.     
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, September 1st at 7:00 PM. 
 ATTENTION LADIES 
 
LADIES --YOU DID IT!! Combined with 
the Knights OUR COUNCIL 2269 won 
the INTERNATIONAL MEET LIFE 
AWARD!!! Our entry was the best of over 
50 entries from councils all over the 
world!! The award is beautiful!! Everyone 
voted to have the Fashion Show again next 
year!! 
  Thanks to the Knights for presenting us 
with a beautiful plaque for our faithful 
sponsorship of a hole for their Golf 
Tourney! 
  Margie Prinster explained the BLINGO 
for Thursday September 15. If you haven't 
signed up consider coming to this FUN 
evening and call Margie Prinster at 577-
1369. 
 If Friday evenings are boring for you, 
come out and join us upstairs for a couple 
hours of laughs by playing DARTS!!  It's 
going to be starting in October, so we need 
you to sign up soon! Call Ron and Dottie 
Wilmes at 272-5663. Try it!! You'll like it! 
  Tootsie Roll drive is October 7-8-9. 
Ladies if you would like to do this, give 
me a call. Or you can join your husbands. 
When your husband gets a call, consider 
coming with him. 
  We had 39 members present and 
everyone received copies of the By-Laws 
and Standing Rules. THANKS to Sharon 
Scully for her work getting these organized 
and printed. 
 Congratulations to Nancy Sullivan on 
winning the MIRROR OF JUSTICE award 
for the Archdiocese!  
  Drying dishes at the hall just got easier as 
thanks to you, we have a wonderful supply 
of towels!!   
 
  
 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Jim Piel……………………...978-3560 
Inside Guard: Duane Randell……..314-330-5872 Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038  Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 
 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org   

HOME ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 
 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 LADIES AUXILIARY 
 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 
Secretary: Yvette Wieman……………...978-5938 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Therese Scherer…………....541-7769 
 The 50/50 winner Mary Fetsch received 
$22 and Carol Lock was present and got 
the $5 attendance award 
FISH FRY WORKERS FOR October 7 
  Cake Cutters: Kathy Niehaus, Mary 
Peters, Rosella Schneider and Jan Peirick. 
50/50 Mary Stoverink and Julie Christy!!  
  Hope to see a lot of you for our BLINGO 
on September 15 
 

ACTIVITIES 
 Home Association Meeting    Sep. 1, 2016 

Charity Meeting      Sep. 13, 2016 
Regular Meeting      Sep. 15, 2016 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Sep. 17, 2016 

FISH FRY IN OCTOBER 
 
The first fish fry will be on October 7, 
2016. 
 
CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 

  
The 25th annual O’Fallon K of C Golf 
Classic was held on Friday August 12 at 
Warrenton Golf Course.  A full 
complement of 144 golfers participated in 
the event.  The Lord blessed us with 
weather throughout most of the day.  With 
all but two teams in under the pavilion roof 
the skies let loose with lightning, thunder, 
hard rain and wind.  The tournament was 
again a great success with a profit of some 
$ 12,500 expected when all bills are paid.  
With this year’s profit included, the 
tournament has raised over $ 250,000 for 
charity in its’ 25 years of existence.  The 
tourney committee wishes to thank all of 
the Knights who helped, and our extensive 
list of hole sponsors and contributors.   
May God Bless all of you. 
 

ST BARNABAS HOLY NAME 
BREAKFAST 

 
The second Sunday of each month 
beginning in September, St Barnabas Holy 
Name will have all-you-can-eat breakfast 
of pancakes, potatoes, scrambled eggs, 
biscuits and gravy, two kinds of sausage 
and ham.  Coffee, orange juice and milk 
are all included and the price is just $8 per 
person. 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 Brother Craig Hood was not present at the 
last meeting and missed the $150.00 
attendance prize. 
 
Brother Del Carr won the $23.00 50/50. 
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           HALL CLEANING 
 
The hall cleaning work list for September 
is as follows:  Saturdays starting at 
September at 10:30 AM.  
 

Larry Buehler capt  240-5819  
H Alt….314-609-8923  R Berkbuegler…….980-2979 
H Hisaw.......397-2065  Joe  Gryzmala…294-5620 R Hackman.240-0699  K Hudnut…........978-3639 
J Kues..........970-1323  J Bruegenhemke..272-3054 
D Lammert..240-1522  B Lipinski…........978-4150 M Schwarz..240-3442  V Mennemeier..272-4504  
S Perhacs…314-323-4416  M Perkins.....240-1155  
M Saali...........978-7754  J Schoenherr..978-3347  B Valentine…379-1838  F Volansky…..240-2737  
K Greiner........294-5410 
Danny Glenzy.294-4930  B Herbers..636-699-0545  GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 Sunday September 4th will be recruitment 
Sunday at church. The recruitment table 
will be set up in basement of church; if you 
can help contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if 
you can cover a mass.  In the future all 5th 
Sunday masses will be at 8 AM at 
Assumption.   
Please email or call me with which mass 
you desire to help out 
(michael@catalfano.com 314-750-1436). 

 TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 
 
On October 7th and 8th we will be 
conducting the annual Tootsie Roll Drive. 
If you have not been contacted and would 
like to help, please call Brother Gene 
Thornhill at 978-3295 or Vince Scully at 
978-8668. 
Plan to be available for that weekend. 
 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
Please remember the following Knights 
and their families in your prayers:  
Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 
Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 
Burkemper,  Irwin Dierkes, Fred Doering,  
Ted Kane, Jim Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Phil 
Meyers, Walter Molitor,  Leroy Ortbals, 
Bob Schulte, Keith Schulte, John Vogel, 
Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 
Wilmes 
Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 
Charlie Fierling, Les Hoeckelman, Bill 
Kaufhold, Rick McLeish, Phil Meyers, 
Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Robert Snopko, 
Don Swoboda, John Vogel, Ron Yeamans 
Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully, Gene 
Thornhill 
 Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  
Brothers of Knights: Bob Mueller, Jerry 
Pieper, Ron Yeamans, 
Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster 
Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 
Joe Doering, Fred Doering III 
Fathers:  
Grandson: William Grumich 
Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 
Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 
Sister-In-Law:  
Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 
All who have cancer or are ailing. Thanks 
for all the prayers for all who are on the 
above list.  
  

CONDOLENCES 
 Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Joseph Molitor 
Sr and Jr whose sister and aunt died. 

ROSARY FOR NEW BUILDING 
 Join us at 7:20 AM before the 8:00 AM 
Mass on Sundays for the rosary for a 
favorable solution for our new 
building. 

 No alcohol is to be brought 
on to KC property. 

 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 The Financial Secretary reports that there 
are still 35 members who have not paid 
their dues.  Knight-Alert letters will be sent 
to these members this week.  If there is a 
financial hardship in your life right now 
precluding the payment of your dues, 
please contact the Grand Knight or 
Financial Secretary.  We never want to 
lose a member due to financial pressures in 
their life.   
 DARTBALL 

*IF YOU ARE A KNIGHT OR 
*YOU ARE RELATED TO A KNIGHT, 

WHETHER ALIVE OR DECEASED 
 Join us on selective Friday evenings during 
the winter for a fun social event that begins 
in early October. Dartball is fun for 
everyone and requires no specific skills, 
only a desire to have fun. Commitments 
needed by September 10. 
*Some exceptions can be made for a friend 

of a Knight or a  Knight’s family under 
the sponsorship of the Knight’s family 

Call or send email to: 
Ronwilmes@aol.com 

636-272-5663    


